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Program Safety Sheet 

PROGRAM NAME: 2020 Live @  the Rog Summer Entertainment Series 

The following safety sheet has been created to share important information to keep participants, performers, 

volunteers and staff safe.  If you have any additional questions, please contact the Program Supervisor:  

Debbie Cash 

651-792-7163 

debbie.cash@cityofroseville.com  

Summer Entertainment Program modifications: 

 Performance area under band shell, including pavement, will be protected with barriers for performer 
safety. 
 

 Performers (non-family) will be spaced at least 6' apart, with a maximum of 22 performers. 

 All personnel will be required to wear a mask and practice 6’ social distancing while assisting with 
audience seating, performance area setup/takedown, and other interactive tasks. 
 

 Performer schedule may change at any time, and last-minute cancellations may occur due to Covid-19. 
 

 Performer lineups will be available only on the website (rather than paper flyers) at 
www.cityofroseville.com/liverog  
 

Spectator Information: 

 Potential audience members are asked check themselves and other household members for symptoms 

of Covid-19 before attending a performance. 
 

 Eight foot circles will be painted six feet apart in the grassy seating area, one circle per household of up 
to six people. 
 

 Park bench spacing allows for ONE PERSON or multiple people from ONE HOUSEHOLD per bench. 

 Dancing will be allowed only in household seating areas, not on pavement near performers. 

 Full audience capacity until further notice will be 250 people, as directed MN Dept. of Health. Once 
capacity is met, no additional participants will be allowed within amphitheatre.  Concerts may be 
canceled at any time due to safety concerns. 

Basic Cleaning Information: 

 Park bathrooms are cleaned and sanitized once per day. 

 Park benches are not cleaned or sanitized and should be used only at user’s risk. 

 

NOTE: All personnel (paid staff, volunteers, sound techs, and performers) will be required to check 

themselves for Covid symptoms before each performance, to use hand sanitizer/wipes upon arrival 

to the performance area, and to wear masks during setup and takedown. 
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